11.

COMMUNITY FACILITIES — ANNUAL REPORT

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Paul McOscar, DDI 941-6730

As a requirement of the Council’s Management Guidelines for Community Facilities, the following
information is provided for members consideration.

The full report has been circulated separately and covers the following facilities. The figure adjacent
indicates the calculated annual use.

Fendalton Hall 58.94%
Bishopdale Community Centre
Main Hall 73.20%
Meeting Room 45.48%
Avice Hill Arts and Craft Centre 46.00%
Harewood Hall 31.06%

Each of the above facilities exceed the Council’s minimum bench mark figure of 30% for usage.

As members are also aware development of the Avice Hill and Fendalton centres are to start shortly,
while Bishopdale awaits the completion of the Leisure Units Major Facilities Review before further
consideration is given to the next stage.

Staff
Recommendation: That the information be received.

Deputy Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the above recommendation be adopted.



Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


